
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: Ceretti"s
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:20:06 AM

 
 

From: Allison MacEwen 
Sent: Wednesday, July 5, 2023 7:29 PM
Subject: FW: Ceretti"s
 
 
 
From: Dari Weber [mailto:dariweber83@gmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, July 5, 2023 9:00 AM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: Ceretti"s
 
Dear Mr. MacEwan
 
This is a letter to object the construction of the DP Murphy Retail outlet in my community of
Borden-Carleton.
 
I couldn’t agree more with Chad Ceretti when he said ‘If the community were to lose their
grocery store it would be devastating”
 
We always make a point at stopping into Cerettis for gas and his much in demand sausages. 
We aren't looking for another box style store. The character and charm of the Island was built
on locally owned and operated businesses with the sense of community behind them.  We
have to not let that happen here.  People are moving to the Island to live a life of simple
pleasures, escaping the big cities.  They want to go to locally owned businesses where you
say  hello to the owner and have those personal connections.  Ceretti's business creates that,
for both the tourists and the locals. 
 
Losing Cereetti's would be losing a piece of PEI.
 
Regards 
 
Dari Weber
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